Did You Know...

- The Church of the Nazarene must pay the medical expenses related to its missionaries?
- Those expenses total more than \$2 million each year?

The Medical Plan

To help pay for the medical insurance of Nazarene missionaries, the Medical Plan was developed. It accounts for about 25 percent of the total medical expenses. With increased awareness and participation in the Medical Plan, that amount will hopefully increase.

How Are Medical Plan Funds Raised?

One of the ways is through the Memorial Roll, a way to honor deceased friends and loved ones. A certificate is issued in the name of the person memorialized and is presented to a family member. The name of the honoree is on display at Nazarene headquarters in Kansas City. The cost for a certificate is \$50.00. Additional certificates may be purchased in the same person's name for \$25.00 each. Contributions may be made by an individual, family, or group (such as a Sunday School class, choir, etc.). Those being memorialized need not be members of the church.

To contribute to the Medical Plan for Nazarene missionaries in memory of a loved one, please complete the form below and turn in with the donation to the church office or place in the offering plate.

Honoree's Name		
Contribution Paid		